
Next Council Meeting:
Monday, April 28th at 5pm

at the Municipal Office (4305 Hamilton Road)

At yesterday’s Council Meeting in Thorndale, the Thames Centre Fire Department rolled
out its newest fire truck!

Residents were able to see the new truck, which will improve local fire and emergency
services in the Municipality.

The truck was made in New Brunswick and will officially join the fleet this month. The new
truck features more room for our volunteer firefighters and their equipment, as well as
other enhanced safety features, including an enhanced lighting system which will make it
easier for firefighters to work at night.

Looking for more information on this meeting? 
Visit our website or YouTube channel for more details!

tel 519-268-7334 email mramnanan@thamescentre.on.ca
4305 Hamilton Rd, Dorchester, Ontario, N0L 1G3

New Fire Truck Joining the Fleet
at Thorndale Station

https://pub-thamescentre.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=7364fb4f-0df6-486f-8992-66b6e74e09ba&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=105&Tab=attachments
https://pub-thamescentre.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=7364fb4f-0df6-486f-8992-66b6e74e09ba&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=105&Tab=attachments
https://www.youtube.com/@MunicipalityofThamesCentre


Based on feedback from our first mini-town hall meeting, Councillor Heeman introduced
motions to request that Middlesex County improve safety on county roads in Thames Centre.

The motions included a reduced speed limit on Thorndale Road going westbound, to ensure
a smoother transition when entering the village, and assessing the need for a crosswalk at
Catherine Street and Richmond Street in Dorchester.

Councillor Lockie will host our next mini-town hall meeting on April 15 at the FlightExec
Centre in Dorchester!

Looking for more information on this meeting? 
Visit our website or YouTube channel for more details!

First Quarter Reports Received

Requesting Improved Safety on County Roads

Council received a number of quarterly reports at last
night’s meeting. These included reports on Drainage,
Environmental Services, Transportation, Recreation,
the Active Living Centre, Legislative Services, Building,
Planning, and Fire Services.

These also included a Quarterly Highlights document,
which can be viewed online at:
https://tinyurl.com/TC-Q1-25

Community Grants Awarded
At last night’s meeting $14,700 in
Community Grants were presented to the
Thorndale Horticultural Society, the
Thorndale Lions Club, and Thorndale
Agricultural Society!
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